
Andrew Leger


505 Pleasant St


October 17, 2022


Belmont Historic District Commission

C/O Gabriel Distler

455 Concord Ave

Belmont, MA 02478


Dear Historic Commission


My name is Andrew Leger and I live at 505 Pleasant St. in Belmont with my wife Jane 
and our two boys Ben (15) and Grant (12).  We bought this house in 2011’ following a full 
renovation.  At that time there were brand new wooden gutters on the home.  The 
wooden gutters have not held up well and after 11 years they have deteriorated to a 
point of falling apart.   We would like to replace the gutters.  We contacted a contractor, 
Bob Carlo, who has done a substantial amount of work in Belmont and in the historic 
district over the years.  We could not secure fiberglass gutters from the “Fiberglass 
Gutter Company” and would now like to replace our wood gutters with copper gutters.  
I have included pictures of our current gutters and the proposed replacements later in 
this packet.  Thank you for your consideration.  


Sincerely yours,


Andrew Leger 

505 PLEASANT ST   617-905-6079   ANDREWLEGER@HOTMAIL.COM
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